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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 9:31 AM
To: 'Rosemary'
Subject: RE: FPL rate increase

Good morning,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Rosemary [mailto:lkn4ahnk@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 9:20 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL rate increase 
 

I am retired and find it difficult to get along when rates increase.  I have not 
received a social security increase since 2015 and when we do it is very minimal 
but stockholders seem to get theirs.   
 
The elderly used to live off of the interest on their CDs but no more.  Life has 
changed as we knew it but rates still keep going up. 
 
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 13, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 04642-16




